
 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
February 11, 2020 
 
Honorable Representative Steve Huebert, 
 
Thank you for listening to the concerns of the people across Kansas in regards to the continued 
increase in the vaccine schedule and the over reach by the KDHE. Thirty years ago I was aware 
of two girls that sustained tremendous damage from a vaccine. One has since died and the other 
remains in constant 24 hour a day care which is becoming more difficult for her aging parents, 
not to mention the financial burden.  
 
This opened my eyes 30 years ago that the benefit always has to outweigh the risks. This is a 
parental responsibility and a privilege which is a freedom and liberty issue.  The lack of sufficient 
studies has always been a concern to me. Long term consequences should be considered with all 
drugs and vaccines. The "mindset" that we can vaccinate our way into health is based on fallacies 
and assumptions.  It's time to pause and ask some serious questions!  Thank you for listening to 
my concerns.  
 
Sharon K Ingram 
Wichita, KS. 
 


